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Michelle has worked in politics, government, and philanthropy, and with several
non-profits focused on addressing maternal and infant HIV/AIDS prevention, violence
prevention, homelessness, trauma, youth development, restorative justice, economic,
community, and workforce development and public health. Most recently, she was
Mayor Nirenberg’s Director of Policy.

She graduated from the Harvard School of Public Health with a master’s in society,
human development and health in 2010 and with a bachelor’s degree in comparative
human development from the University of Chicago in 2007.

Share Your Walk:

1. What do you love about the park? | love the variety of experience -- we
physically host spaces where many residents' memories are being made, daily. |
also love the integrated location of the park.

2. What is your goal with supporting BPC on behalf of the park? | want to draw
more people, across all demographics to the park through engaging and
entertaining programs and features.

3. Do you have a childhood memory in the park? When | was in high school in
Houston, our choir came to San Antonio for a competition and we spent some
time in the park.



